
Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 8th July 2024 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Splash! 

 

We will learn about pirates and mermaids.  

We will discuss how boats were used in the 

past.                                                  

  
 

 

 

Read some stories about pirates, ship wrecks 

and mermaids. Your child could dress up as a 

pirate or mermaid. You could talk about sea 

adventures, hunting for treasure and treasure 

maps. 

 
 

 

 

Literacy 

 

We will read stories about pirates and 

mermaids. 

 

We will make treasure maps. 

 
 

 

 

 

Practise holding a pencil to write and draw. Can 

your child write the letters of their name from 

the correct starting point? 

 
 
 

 

Maths 

 

We will count and combine groups of objects.  

We will practise recognising numbers. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Practise counting amounts of objects such as 

toys, Lego blocks or biscuits. 

Try counting two groups of different objects, 

for example, blue Lego bricks, yellow Lego 

bricks. 

How many do you have altogether? 

 

 



Next Week in Nursery 

Week Beginning 8th July 2024 

 

Please return your child’s school books this week, either on the Monday or 

Wednesday depending on your usual day so they can be sorted for the end of 

term.  

Thank you 

Additional learning 
 

This week, the children will make a picture and letter for their new teachers to tell them 

something about themselves. 

 

   
 
 

Talk to your child about how they feel about moving into a new class or school.  Write down any 

questions they have.  We can discuss these in class and their new teachers can visit us too.   
 

 

Talk to your child about what they like doing at school, for example, drawing, role-play, playing 

musical instruments, painting or building. 

 

 


